## Harmony Day MA

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

8/03/2021

Blue Haven Public School will be celebrating Harmony Day on Friday the 19<sup>th</sup> of March. Harmony Day celebrates Australia's cultural diversity, inclusiveness and a sense of belonging for everyone. We will be holding a special assembly after recess showcasing dances and songs from different cultures. After this assembly, students will be participating in activities to learn about different cultures and countries. On this day, we will have a mufti-day, where the students are encouraged to wear orange. There is no coin donation required for this event.

Kind Regards,

Enya Boyd

Cultural PLC Coordinator

Australia

URL: bluehaven.nsw.edu.au

(02) 4399 0167

(02) 4399 0184

bluehaven-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Tel:

Fax:

Email: